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18th November 2016 

Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas Productions 
 
This year Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes will be performing ‘A Wriggly Nativity’ and ‘Hey Ewe’. Our 
performances will be held on Tuesday 6th December at 1.30 p.m. and Wednesday 7th December at 6.00 p.m. 
Please note that children under the age of 5 will not be permitted to watch the performance on the Wednesday 
evening but are welcome to attend on Tuesday afternoon.  
 
Unfortunately we have to limited tickets to 2 per family over both performances due to space and fire 
regulations.  Please order your tickets on the slip below and return to school before Friday 25th November. 
Additional tickets will be available and we will allocate them to families as fairly as we can.  
 
The cost of putting on this type of production is ever increasing, this year with purchasing the words, music and 
performing licences it has cost over £100. Although admission will be free we will be asking for generous 
donations to offset these costs.  
 
Should you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
Christmas Productions – December 2016 
 
Childs Name(s) ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Maximum 2 tickets per family (not per performance) 
 
I would like………tickets for the afternoon performance, Tuesday 6th December at 1.30 p.m 
 
I would like………tickets for the evening performance, Wednesday 7th December at 6.00 p.m. 
 
Additional tickets if available:-  
 
…………………………. Tuesday 6th December at 1.30 p.m 
 
………………………….. Wednesday 7th December 6.00 p.m. 
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